Elsen, Nikki

E

From: Frank Corona <fcoronagreen@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 3:47 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Zoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

City Clerk,
My husband and | volunteered for three winters at Catholic Charities Warming Center. That experience gave us a
different perspective on people who don’t have housing. They are our neighbors. With the pandemic, our community

will likely have more people in need of help.

Please change zoning of the building at 508 Fifth St. S. to commercial. Catholic Charities has done what is needed to
make the surrounding area safe and clean.

Thank you.
Frank and Arlene Corona
La Crosse

Sent from my iPad



